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DORMITORY UPDATE

EXCITING
UPDATES ON OUR
NEW BUILDING
CONSTRUCTION!

STAY TUNED!

We are also pleased to announce that the new
building will include a dormitory, mirroring the
quality and comfort of our existing dormitory.
This will provide additional housing options for
our students, ensuring a safe and supportive
living environment.

We are thrilled to share the
latest updates regarding the
construction of our new Talk
Academy building! This project
marks a significant milestone
in our commitment to
enhancing the educational
experience for all our students.

We will continue to
provide updates as
the construction
progresses. Please
feel free to reach out
with any questions or
feedback.

clarktalkacademy

clarktalkacademy@gmail.com

As of now, the foundation work
is complete, and the
framework is being erected.
Construction crews are working
diligently to stay on schedule.


